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Liberty Utilities
Michael J. Sheehan, Esq.

Senior Counsel
Phone: 603-724-2135

Email: Michael.Sheehan@libertyutilities.com

;Hpuc 14i84 17

May 14, 2018

Via Electronic Malt and Hand Delivery

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 0330 1-2429

Re: JiG 17-048 Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp. dlbla Liberty
Utilities
Request for Change in Rates

Dear Ms. Howland:

Enclosed please find an original and six copies of a Partially Assented-to Motion to
Extend until May 18 the Deadlinefor Filling a Compliance Tariff

Thank you.

Sincerely,

I
Michael J. Sheehan

Enclosures
cc: Service List
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